Dale Holder

From: Julliet Mahlangu <JMMahlangu@dffe.gov.za>

Sent: Tuesday, 22 March 2022 10:37

To: Dale Holder

Cc: Nyiko Nkosi; Ephron Maradwa

Subject: Approval of Public Participation (PP) Plan for the proposed Aristida PV and

associated infrastructure on Portion 7 of the Farm Elandsfontein 34

Dear Mr Holder

The Public Participation (PP) Plan for the proposed Aristida PV and associated infrastructure on Portion 7 of the
Farm Elandsfontein 34., received by this Department on 16 March 2022, refers.

Based on the information provided this Department decided to approve the PP Plan for the proposed project. You
may proceed with the PP process in accordance with tasks contemplated in the PP plan. Should you wish to deviate
from the submitted PP Plan, the amended PP Plan must be submitted to the Department for approval prior
commencement.

A copy of the PP Plan and this approval must be submitted as part of the application form when the application is
lodged.

Also note that submission of a PP Plan and approval thereof do not negate your responsibility to comply with the
requirements for public participation in terms of Regulations 39, 40, 41, 42, 43 & 44 of the EIA Regulations 2014,
as amended.

Julliet Mahlangu

Environmental Officer Specialised Production

Chief Directorate Integrated Environmental Authorisation
Department of Forestry, Fisheries and Environment
Cell: 064 880 8742

Tel: (012) 399 9320
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